
To the Representatives, sitting as the House Resources Committee 
 
My name is Anne Fuller.  I live in Juneau. 
 
I am writing to support the passage of HB 10, which will place burying grounds near Funter Bay 
under State Park management.   
 
This bill makes sense and I hope you can vote to recommend passage soon. 
 
Thank you. 
 


